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On 28th February 2014, the Council submitted the Blackhorse Lane Area Action Plan to the Planning 
Inspectorate for independent examination. The document provides planning policies and guidance on the 
regeneration of key sites, and will be used alongside other Local Plan documents to determine planning 
applications within the Blackhorse Lane Area.  
 
As a result of the examination, the Planning Inspector assessing the Plan has proposed a schedule of Main 
Modifications to the Blackhorse Lane Area Action Plan. It is the Council’s view that these Modifications 
strengthen and improve the AAP and thus the Council’s ambitions for the area. The Council has also 
prepared a schedule of Additional Minor Modifications to the Plan.  
 
Inspection of documents  
The Council is inviting representations on the Inspector’s Main Modification, and the Additional Minor 
Modifications to the Blackhorse Lane Area Action Plan. These documents are available for inspection from 
22nd August 2014 to 3rd October 2014:  

• at all Waltham Forest Libraries (during normal opening hours)  
• at Sycamore House (Reception), Waltham Forest Town Hall Complex, London E17 4JF  
• by downloading from the Council’s website: 

http://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/Pages/ServiceChild/aap-blackhorse-lane.aspx  
 

Representations procedure  
All comments must be made on a ‘representation’ form which is available at the above venues and on the 
Council’s website: http://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/Pages/ServiceChild/aap-blackhorse-lane.aspx  
 
Representations must be received by 5pm on 3rd October 2014 by:  
• Email: planning.policy@walthamforest.gov.uk  
• By Post: Planning Policy, Sycamore House, London Borough of Waltham Forest, Waltham Forest Town 
Hall Complex, London E17 4JF.  
 
All representations on modifications to the AAP will be considered by the Inspector before he finalises his 
report to the Council.  
 
Further information:  
For enquiries, email planning.policy@walthamforest.gov.uk or contact the Planning Policy Unit on Tel. 020 
8496 3000 or at the address above.  
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